Notice of Variances and Waivers
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
The Department of Financial Services, Division of State Fire Marshal (Department) hereby gives notice: 

On May 22, 2023 filed a Disposition in response to the Petition for Variance/Waiver from Sara Hare, Vice President of Logistics, Global K9 Protection Group, LLC (Petitioner) filed on March 23, 2023. The Disposition consisted of an Order Denying Petition for Waiver.

A copy of the Order or additional information may be obtained by contacting: NA
A copy of the Disposition may be obtained by contacting: Sarah Marcos, Office of the General Counsel: (850)413-4229, Sarah.Marcos@myfloridacfo.com.
